
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@sunnieanddeworken.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/19/2012 3:06:19 PM
Subject: Bosch

Katherine,

I sent Joe Lowder an email first thing this morning prior to hearing from you regarding Bosch's 3rd 
quarter report that Bosch had not received yet.

He just called me back and said it should have been sent already and he was going to look deeper 
into it. On the call with you and Ted, Ted mentioned that the 3rd quarter reports had been delayed 
because of the SCDEW error. Can you clarify that for me just in case I misunderstood?

Thank you,
Sunnie

Sent from my HTC on the Now Network from Sprint!
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